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My name is Limpho Ramoseeka, I have been working as  a Labour Inspector since 1997  at the 

Ministry of Labour and Employment  and currently based in the  Butha Buthe District. I attended a 

four day workshop sponsored by ILO through the Strengthening Labour Inspection Project which was 

facilitated by Tharollo consultancy in labour law and Human Resource Management. The workshop 

has been very fulfilling in the sense that it has provided me with clarity on most of the issues that I 

took for granted since I deal with them on a daily basis in regards to application of the national 

labour law. 

I have now been capacitated with skills and knowledge on application of the labour law. The 

provision of all the labour law statutes that we are supposed to enforce as labour inspectors. I want 

to that the ILO Strengthening  Labour Inspections Project in Lesotho for the training, as well as 

providing back packs which are necessary for field work. 

 



 


